
Front Row Seating Fundraiser! 

For the second consecutive year our school will be selling tickets for front row seats at the Christmas 

concert on December 14th! If you win, your seats will be reserved for you so it won’t be necessary to 

arrive an hour early for front row seats. These tickets will be for the evening show which begins at 

6:00pm.  Included in this newsletter are the tickets that are two dollars ($2.00) each.  Each ticket 

represents 5 front row seats.  There will be four ticket winners which means there will be a total of 20 

available reserved seats.  You can purchase as many tickets as you would like and if you require more 

tickets let the school know. Please have all money and tickets returned to the office by December 4th.   

The draw will take place on Monday December 12th and the winning ticket holders will be notified by 

phone. 

  

 

 


